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We would like to thank Duke Energy
and August Mullins and his scout troop

for creating flower beds and making
the facility look beautiful for spring!

Our annual 5K run was this past
month! The cats were entertained by
over 200 runners throughout the day,

happily racing along the fence lines
with them.

Evening Roar

Looking for a fun night out kid free? Come to our
adult only (21+) Evening Roar event June 15th.
Enjoy appetizers, entrees, beer and wine while

listening to the lions roar. A behind-the-scenes tour
with a keeper during dusk hours makes for an

exciting adventure!

New Cub on the Block

Drago (Dray-go) is our
newest addition to the center.
He is a 3 month old, energetic,

friendly tiger who was
privately owned. He is adjusting very well to his new
home and can be seen at the main gates. Come hear

the cute, baby chuffs!

Check out our
new tank tops
just in time for

summer!

Get your stocking-
stuffers early this
year with our cat-
themed snowflake



ornaments!

Visit our website
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